Our Lady Queen of Peace School
418 Holly Avenue
Madison, WI  53711

Dear Parents,                                                                                  Dec. 21, 2017
Your children were adorable as they sang their little hearts out last Friday for our Advent Program.  We hope you enjoyed it and we hope it helped to bring the true spirit of Christmas into your hearts.
[bookmark: _GoBack]There are a few people that we need to thank for some Giving Tree Gifts that our K5C class received this past week.  
Thank you to Maxwell’s family for the Christmas Cookie set for our Gingerbread  Bakery.  Thank you to Katie’s family for a new “Sorry” board game and last but not least, thank you to a mystery family who gave us a delicious Cupcake set for our Kitchen dramatic play area!  If you were the mystery family, please let our class know! 
Both Mrs. Curtin and I would like to wish all of you a very Blessed Christmas and Happy, Healthy New Year!  
January Reminders:
***  When we return on January 3rd  we will begin a unit on Winter. 
***  All School Mass on Friday January 5th.
***  January 12th will be our Kindergarten Snowman at Night  party!  Children wear their pajamas to school and participate in snowmen activities. Hot chocolate will be served! 
***HEADS UP! There will be an activity coming up where your child will need a shoebox for an Ocean shadow box project.  Start looking for a shoebox and send one in!
Wishing you all a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!!
Mrs. Albertini  &  Mrs. Curtin




